
               “We are child safe Parish’s”  

 We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung  
People as the Traditional Custodians of the 
land on which we live. We pay our respect 
to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Parish office: 13 Duke St Daylesford 

Admin & Safeguarding Officer:                                  

Leonie Keynes 

Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am-2pm  

Emails:   

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Emergency contact         

only: Ballarat Cathedral P: 5331 2933 

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Recent Death 

 

 

Anniversaries: Feb 6th  —Feb 12th   

Creswick–  Julia Conaughton,      

Fr. Emmanuel Green,                 

Alice Murphy, William Retson, 

Alice Foley. 

 

Daylesford–  Ivan Cizmadija,    

Josephine Toner, Norman Collins, 

Joan Pearce, Peter Wake,          

Allan Hall, Alice Doyle,                   

Martin Talty, Bobby Doherty. 

 

 

 

Daylesford–   

Maureen Atkins 

Creswick–   

We are looking for volunteers to visit Hepburn House 
Do you have 1 hour spare on the 3rd Wednesday of any 

Month?   
Yes, then please help out with the St Peter’s Visit to the              

residents at Hepburn House. Prayers and hymns and reading 
are done with the St Peter’s volunteers & the residents. You 
will be paired up with someone and you can volunteer just 

once a year or more often. 
We visit on the third Wednesday of each month 11-12pm. 

Please contact Leonie in the office or Trish Tinetti ASAP.  
 
 
 

Sunday Mass  

St Augustine’s Creswick—9am      

St Peter’s Daylesford -  10.30am 

                             Weekday Masses                                                  
No weekday masses until further notice 

 
We thank Fr Denis Ryan for celebrating  mass with us the past 

month and coming from Geelong each Sunday. 
Next Sunday February 13th—Fr Justin will celebrate his first 

mass at our parishes 9am Creswick & 
10.30am Daylesford. 

 
MASKS MUST BE WORN  

Our parish community has many elderly and           
vulnerable members. Please respect their 
needs by wearing a properly fitted mask at 

all times in our church. 
If you have a medical exemption please 
show our welcomers. 

 
Family Group Event: 

The O’Shea Family Group event (from St Peter’s 
Daylesford) for February 13th has been cancelled. 

Parish Newsletter  

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
 

      Mass Time               Parish Office Mobile        Mass Time  

  Creswick Sunday 9am                                 0448 220 685                          Daylesford Sunday10.30am 

   Sunday  6th Feb 2022– 5th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 



 

 

 

Roster 13/02/22 Creswick  Daylesford 

Welcomer  Aileen & David P Brian 

Reader  Carol V Jude 

Commentator

  

Bernie T N/A 

Special Minister Judy S Volunteer 

Data Projector/

Ipad 

Lois/ Loretta Sandra 

Sacristan  Ann H Hilary 

Offertory  Not during Covid Not during 

Covid 

World Day of Prayer 
An Ecumenical  Service of the 
Churches in Creswick will be 
held this year at  St. Augustine’s Creswick on Friday 4th March, 
commencing at 5.00pm -highlighting the countries of                  
England, Wales and Northern Ireland.  All welcome. 
 
Praying with Pope Francis : The Pope’s Worldwide Prayer        
Network (Apostleship of Prayer) is an international movement 
that is more than 170 years old.  Each month, the Pope puts              
forward a prayer intention and asks Catholics around the world 
to join him in prayer.  These intentions cover all sorts of areas of 
life, encouraging faith, renewing hope and calling us to loving    
service. Praying each month ‘The Pope Video’ forms part of the 

Pope’s Worldwide Prayer Network – view at www.thepopevideo.org. Pope’s intention for February:         
 For religious sisters and consecrated women:  We pray for religious sisters and consecrated women - 
thanking them for their mission and their courage.  May they continue to find new responses to the             
challenges of our times. 
 
A prayer for Queen Elizabeth II on her Platinum Jubilee:  We pray for Queen Elizabeth II  on 
6th Feb 2022-  The first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of 
service as Queen. May the Lord strengthen her in the Christian faith that has sustained her 
and may the Holy Spirit grant her wisdom in her service day by day. 

 

 

 

  

                                           150th Anniversary 

St. Augustine’s Church 150th Anniversary will be celebrated during              
September, 2022.  An initial meeting has been held to start planning for this 
occasion. Next meeting will take place on Sunday 13th February, 7.00pm at 
65 Bald Hills Rd. Creswick.  All welcome to attend and bring along any ideas.  

For more information contact David M: 0419 134 562. 

http://www.thepopevideo.org

